
Proposal for the Event to be held at Copeland Park 

 
     We are writing to you to seek your approval to host a picnic at Copeland 

Park on Saturday, August 3, 2019 from 9 am – 7pm 

 

Here is the description of our event: 

      

La Crosse Social Deaf Club Officers would like to invite all Deaf/Hard of 

Hearing Clubs to participants in our Deaf Picnic to socialize and enjoy 

entertainment. Also, we would like to invite Deaf/Hard of Hearing Service 

Counselors/Advisors/Mentors who will talk about Deaf Culture and share 

great experiences. They will also provide Deaf Awareness information and 

details for Demo booth and the Deaf/Hard of Hearing Crafters who can 

make homemade crafts items to display or sell for Craft Booth. 

 

Activities: 

1) Door prizes 

2) Sell foods/soft drinks/water 

3) Kids/adults outdoor fun games 

 

 

 

We feel that the Park would be a great place and comforts for our picnic. 

There will be a fee for participants, $10 per person and that fee will go to 

La Crosse Social Deaf Club Fund. Please let me know if you have any 

questions or need further explanations. 

 

 

Thank you 

Michelle Gerlach 

President of La Crosse Social Deaf Club 

Email: gerlach@mwt.net 

Kathy Gilardi 

Vice President of La Crosse Social Deaf Club 


